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31/07/2022  11:06:432022/3159/P OBJNOT Brian Lake I objected to the original application - which was made retrospectively - on the basis that without clear 

indication by the British Museum that permanent arrangements were being planned, these so-called 

temporary structures would become permanent.

The 'tent' at the front of the building is an excresence - very much the boil on the face of a friend. This is a 

grade 1 listed building and deserves rather better.

If this 'temporary' application is approved, Camden should:

a. Limit the extension of permission for this 'te,porary' building to two years.

b. Make it clear that there will be no further extension of permission.

c. Request a detailed plan from the British Museum for long term provision within the curtilage of the building.

Brian Lake,

46 Great Russell Street 

WC1B 3PA
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